
LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 
 

Thursday 28 April 2022 
 

Present: 
Councillors Holland and Wood 
 
 
Also Present: 
 
Legal Advisor, Principal Licensing Officer and Democratic Services Team Leader 
 
 
29   APPOINTMENT OF CHAIR 

  
 Councillor Holland was appointed as Chair for this meeting. 

 
30   DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

  
 No declarations of interest were made by Members. 

 
 

31   LOCAL GOVERNMENT (ACCESS TO INFORMATION) ACT 1985 EXCLUSION 
OF PRESS AND PUBLIC 

  
 RESOLVED that, under Section 100A (4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the 

press and public be excluded from the meeting for the consideration of the 
following items on the grounds that they involved the likely disclosure of exempt 
information as defined in Paragraph’s 1 and 2 of Part I, Schedule 12A of the Act. 
 
 

32   FINAL DETERMINATION - REVIEW OF A PERSONAL LICENCE FOLLOWING 
CONVICTION OF A RELEVANT OFFENCE 

  
 The Licensing Sub Committee received the report to make a final determination for 

the Personal Licence holder, following the hearing of the Licensing Sub Committee 
held on 14 October 2021. At that meeting, the Licensing Sub-committee proposed 
in principle to not revoke or suspend the Personal Licence.  
 
A notice was sent to the Chief Constable of Devon and Cornwall Police on the 22nd 
October 2021, requesting any objections or representations to be provided within 
14 days. A response was received on the 26th October 2021 indicating that there 
were no representations or objections from the police.  
 
The Principal Licensing Officer stated that he had notified the Licence Holder of the 
hearing and confirmed that the Licence Holder had also spoken with the Police in 
relation to their response. 
 
Members considered the evidence and the decision made in principle at the 
hearing on 14 October 2021 and that there were no objections or representations 
received from the Chief Constable of Devon and Cornwall Police. Members 
unanimously supported the decision to not revoke or suspend the Personal 
Licence and for the Licensing Authority to give notice of the decision to the licence 
holder and Chief Constable of Devon and Cornwall Police. 
 
RESOLVED that the Licensing Sub-committee not revoke or suspend the Personal 

Licence and that the Licensing Authority give notice of the decision to the licence 



holder and Chief Constable of Devon and Cornwall Police. 
 

33   FINAL DETERMINATION - REVIEW OF A PERSONAL LICENCE FOLLOWING 
CONVICTION OF A RELEVANT OFFENCE 

  
 The Licensing Sub Committee received the report to make a final determination for 

the Personal Licence holder, following the hearing of the Licensing Sub Committee 
on 14 October 2021. At that meeting, the Licensing Sub-committee proposed in 
principle not to revoke or suspend the Personal Licence.  
 
A notice was sent to the Chief Constable of Devon and Cornwall Police on the 22nd 
October 2021, requesting any objections or representations to be provided within 
14 days. No response was received from the Chief Constable of Devon and 
Cornwall Police, nor any representations or objections.  
 
The Principal Licensing Officer confirmed that he had notified the Licence Holder of 
the hearing. 
 
Members considered the evidence and the decision made in principle at the 
hearing on 14 October 2021 and that there were no objections or representations 
received from the Chief Constable of Devon and Cornwall Police. Members 
unanimously supported the decision to not revoke or suspend the Personal 
Licence and for the Licensing Authority to give notice of the decision to the licence 
holder and Chief Constable of Devon and Cornwall Police. 
 
RESOLVED that the Licensing Sub-committee not revoke or suspend the Personal 

Licence and that the Licensing Authority give notice of the decision to the licence 
holder and Chief Constable of Devon and Cornwall Police. 
 

 
(The meeting commenced at 2.00 pm and closed at 2.11 pm) 

 
 

Chair 
 
 


